NOTICE OF CONTINUANCE
OF A CLOSED SESSION MEETING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS
OF THE VALLECITOS WATER DISTRICT
FROM WEDNESDAY DECEMBER 13, 2017, AT 1:00 P.M. TO
FRIDAY, DECEMBER 15, 2017, AT 2:00 P.M.

Due to the desire of the Board of Directors to continue deliberations on selection of
District Counsel, the Closed Session Board Meeting is continued to Friday, December
15 at 2:00 p.m. at the District office located at 201 Vallecitos de Oro, San Marcos,

California.

AFFIDAVIT OF POSTING

|, Diane Posvar, Executive Secretary of the Vallecitos Water District, hereby certify that |
caused the posting of this Notice of Continuance at the District office at 9:00 a.m.,

Thursday, December 14, 2017.
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Diane Posvar




